Appendix B: Letter from Representative Wirgau



TIM WIRGAU STATE REPRESENTATIVE 75th LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

204 WAR MEMORIAL BUILDING NASHVILLE, TN 37243 (615) 741-6804 FAX: (615) 253-0239 rep.tim.wirgau@capitol.tn.gov

> DISTRICT ADDRESS: 245 SAVANNAH DRIVE BUCHANAN, TN 38222

House of Representatives State of Tennessee

NASHVILLE

CHAIRMAN LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE

COMMITTEES: LOCAL GOVERNMENT SUB BUSINESS & UTILITIES CALENDAR & RULES

JOINT COMMITTEES: FISCAL REVIEW

April 20, 2015

Ms. Lynnisse Roehrich-Patrick Executive Director Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations 226 Capitol Boulevard, Suite 508 Nashville, TN 37243

Re: HB 775 by Daniel/SB 549 by Niceley

Director Roehrich-Patrick:

This letter is to respectfully request that HB 775/SB 549 be taken up for study this summer by TACIR. Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tim Wirgau